
Meet and Greet  

Austin Lake Dredging Contractor 

John Bryant, Vice President 

RiverSand Inc.  

Join us at the Austin Lake Clubhouse  

Saturday, April 27th at 5PM  

For Coffee and Questions! 
 

As you know the Board has been in the investigatory stages of the lake dredging 

project. The Board has selected RiverSand Inc. to complete the work slated for 

this summer. The Board wants to make sure as individual owners that you are 

informed about this capital project!  


